
LAUNDRY FACILITIES UPDATE: The City of St. Petersburg has worked with local partners to make 
laundry facilities available for residents without power for free, until further notice.  

Parking lot across from Allendale United Methodist Church 

3803 Haines Rd. N 

7 a.m. - 7 p.m. 

Easy Kleen Laundromat 

2970 54th Ave. S 

6 a.m. - 10 p.m. 

More locations coming soon. 

Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) assistance is now available to Pinellas County 
residents who experienced damages/losses due to Hurricane Helene. Disaster assistance may 
include financial help for temporary lodging, basic home repairs, and other disaster-caused 
expenses. 

HOW TO APPLY 

     Online at DisasterAssistance.gov 

     Using the FEMA app 

     By phone at 1-800-621-FEMA (3362) 

CHECK YOUR CONTRACTOR 

Make sure contractors you hire are licensed - unlicensed or fraudulent contractors often target 
desperate homeowners in the aftermath of hurricanes. Learn more at pinellas.gov/choosing-a-
contractor  and verify contractors are licensed at contractorsearch.pcclb.com. 

For the latest recovery and resource information, go to stpete.org/Helene. 

Due to the unprecedented impacts of Hurricane Helene on our residents, the City of St. Petersburg 
has worked with our partners at PSTA to initiate a two-week period of free fares within St. Pete city 
limits Monday, Sept. 30 - Sunday, Oct. 13. 

Details here: https://www.stpete.org/news_detail_T30_R1141.php 

CLOTHES TO KIDS 

https://clothestokids.org/hurricane-helene 

https://www.stpete.org/news_detail_T30_R1141.php

